
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Turkey Bowl Flag Football Game Sunday, November 19  

at Maple Leaf Reservoir Park 
N Seattle Catholic Youth is partnering with other area Youth Groups for a Turkey 

Bowl Flag Football competition at Maple Leaf Reservoir Park (across the street from 
St. Catherine's Parish).  This is a great chance to meet other teens from around the 
city and to participate in Kate's favorite sport of all time. 

Middle School: 12:30 to 2:30 
High School: 2:30 to 4:30 

Let us know you're coming by going to www.nseattlecatholicyouth.org  
Contact Kate Brown at kate@nseattlecatholicyouth.org or 206-632-0843 ex. 216 

with any questions. 
  
REMINDER: There is no Sunday Gathering this week, Nov. 19th, due to the Turkey 

Bowl.  Sunday Gatherings start up again on January 21, 2018.  Check out the 
website or social media for other special events. 

              Website: www.nseattlecatholicyouth.org  
              Facebook: @NSeattleCatholicYouth 
              Twitter: @NSCatholicYouth 

              Instagram: nseattlecatholicyouth  
 


